
OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

        Commencement of Classes – Monday, 10 February 2025 

The Vaal University of Technology (VUT) is pleased to announce that all academic 
activities for the 2025 academic year will officially commence on Monday, 10 February 
2025. 

Students are advised to ensure they have completed all necessary registration processes 
and familiarised themselves with their respective timetables before the start of classes. 

For any inquiries regarding registration, timetables, or academic support, please contact 
the relevant faculty offices or visit our website for more information. 

We look forward to welcoming all students back for a successful and productive 
academic year! 

        Date: Monday, 10 February 2025 

      Venue: All VUT campuses 

#VUT2025 #AcademicYear #ClassCommencement 

 


